
 

 
DATE:  October 30, 2020 
 
TO:  Peter Zanoni, City Manager 
 

FROM: Kevin Smith, Assistant Director of Aviation 

Kevins4@cctexas.com 
361-289-0171 ext. 1292 

 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position   Department 

1. Kevin Smith    Assistant Director   Aviation 
2. Tyler Miller    Assistant Director   Aviation 
 
 
ISSUE:     
 
A presentation by Airport executive leadership providing a COVID, Air Service Development, 
and Personnel update. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 

 
In April of 2020, the city hired two new Assistant Directors of Aviation, just as COVID began to 
affect our community.  The Airport department would like to provide regular updates on airport 
operations twice a year on the on-going operations and air service development initiatives that 
are taking place.  This presentation will outline how the Corona virus has de-railed the travel 
industry and what operational adjustments have been made so far, to help us recover faster 
than other cities/airports. The presentation will also include information about our air service 
development initiatives, a personnel and construction update, and our digital marketing 
campaign. No action is required by City Council. 
 
 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – Airport Update 

Corpus Christi International Airport update on Operations, Air Service Development and 
Operational adjustments due to COVID-19 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of November 10, 2020 


